TBI Admin meeting 12 September 2018  -  waste event

Can we take this as a paper for the item on the waste event? 
Martin 

---- Original Message ----
Subject: Re: Waste event
Sent: 10 Sep 2018 18:00
From: Vanessa Halhead <vanessa@duthchas.org.uk>
To: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>
Cc: 

Hi Martin
Yes we need to discuss.

 

So far we have date problems, the 2 speakers have different date availability in October. Also Munlochy Hall was not available for the proposed dates in Oct when Wendy contacted them. I haven’t had time to work on this yet since I returned, but we need to check how flexible we can be re. days of the week in October. I also need the contacts for the other BI halls.

 

I would also like someone else to step in and help with the event now that Sheila has stepped out whilst I was away.

 

Vanessa.

 

 

